HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN

EXECUTIVE SESSION

TUESDAY, MARCH 25, 2014 – 9:50 P.M.

SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM

-------------------------------------------------------------

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive Session with Selectmen Troy Garron, Kim Roy and Michael Schleiff to discuss contract negotiations for Dispatch, Fire, Patrol Officers, Sergeant and Highway:

	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


DISPATCH NEGOTIATIONS

Schleiff had state that he has not met with them yet.
FIRE NEGOTIATIONS
Roy has not met either because of wage opener and needs the new chief’s input.

PATROL OFFICER NEGOTIATIONS

Garron has talked with the Assistant Treasurer, Linda Cole and Town Accountant Sandy Nolan about being paid weekly and he was told that it would double the cost.  Garron stated that it is extra work for the person doing the payroll and shorter time to correct any errors.  Schleiff’s thought was getting paid weekly would put a little extra money in the employee’s checks versus getting raises.  

Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive Session at 10:05 p.m.:
	Troy E. Garron
	-
	Yes

	Kim R. Roy
	-
	Yes

	Michael J. Schleiff
	-
	Yes


---------------------------------------------------

Kim R. Roy

Clerk
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